
11/3/21 Music Mentors Minutes        

 

Meeting was called to order at: 7:01 P.M. 

Roll call of Executive Board and Committee chairpersons was completed. 

 Approval of the minutes for: 10/6/21, 1st Michael Siskind, 2nd MaryEllen Layman 

Present:    Mr. Poremba, Mr. McMurtrie, Angie Arslanian, Kary Vogel, Kim Bednarski, Jason Bednarski, 

Carol Gommel, Jess Thelman, Michael Siskind, Meredith Everett 

Absent:  Mrs. Karchefsky, Debbie Dittebrand, Amy Freeman, Christina Smelcer 

Members Present : Ryan Marquis, Michelle Morris, Maryellen Layman, Heidi Facemyer, Debbie Tellep, 

Vickie McDonald 

Treasurer’s Report:   Absent – Angie gave report that we made approximately $20,600 from Tag Day.  

Thank you to all. 

Directors Report:  

Mr. Steve Poremba:   

Happy November, glad that we are inside now.  Marching band is done, congratulations to all the kids.  

We may have been disappointed in results at States but really proud to have made it with such a young 

band.  It was great to see so many parents in Columbus.   

Concert band started Tuesday.  Pep band will start soon.  Jazz band starts on Monday with Mrs. Skoch.  

Solo and Ensemble will be 2/12/22 in person. 

Thank you to all the parents and committees this year. 

Letters should have come home already.  Pins will be awarded in the Spring. 

Mr. Ben McMurtrie:   

Thank you to all the committees and volunteers.  It was good to have you back.  We are excited for next 

year.  12/9 will be the Middle School concert. 

Mrs. Beth Karchefsky:   

Absent 

President’s Report: (Angie Arslanian):   

Thank you to everyone.  You were appreciated very much.  All extra snacks will be donated to End 68 

Hours of Hunger.   

You can still get involved, there is Pasta Dinner, and Large Event OMEA in the Spring. 



No banquet this year due to the large deposit, Covid and additional cost to parents.  Will still do raffle 

baskets at the Pasta dinner for the fundraiser for Scholarships. 

1st Vice President (Amy Freeman):   Absent 

2nd Vice President:  Not filled  

Secretary (Kary Vogel):   Dine to Donate at BJ’s 11/18 

Uniforms: (Carol Gommel):  Thanks for all the help to complete the FCMB uniforms.  We received a note in a 

hat from a marcher thanking the parents.  Concert uniforms still need to be fitted for a few.  Rain jackets 

need to be washed.  We need to wash uniforms, too.  Hopefully, in January at meeting can pass out. 

Hospitality (Jess):  No report 

Chaperones: (Meredith Everett):   Good year for chaperones.  Thank you to everyone. 

Website: (Michael Siskind):  If you send me pictures from marching band I can get them up on website.  I 

need dates for band concerts to add to website.  Carol can send something for washing of uniforms to put on 

website. 

Scholarship: (Kim Bednarski):  Sent emails to chairs and section leaders for baskets. Still waiting on 

responses. 

Service: (Jason Bednarski:  Thank you to everyone.   

50/50 Raffle: (Christina):   Absent 

Old Business:  Nothing  

New Business:  Nothing 

1st motion and 2nd motion: Michael Siskind and Meredith Everett 

Meeting ended: 7:33 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


